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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
With your child moving into Year 6 in September you may be beginning to think about their future 
education and high school choices. 
 
With this in mind I would like to offer you the opportunity to come and visit us at Long Stratton High 
School to meet with myself, have a tour of our facilities and ask any questions you may have.  
 
I can offer these tours between 3-5pm on Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays after the Easter holidays 
depending on availability.  Should you wish to book please make an appointment using the following email 
address cblair@lshs.org.uk or through the main school office on 01508 530418.  
 
Should you wish to discuss anything to do with high school and the transition process my email address is 
smcgregor@lshs.org.uk 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Sarah McGregor 
Head of Year 7 and Transition  
Designated Safeguarding Lead 
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